GregHibee

From: David Metcalfe <David.Metcalfe@area9.com.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 11 November 2014 12:07 PM

To: Greg Hibble

Subject: Disclosure to Political Parties Request

Hi Greg

As per our phone conversation, Area9 attended a Country Liberals Business Observers event in June 2014. The cost
of the event was $3300. We didn’t see this payment as a donation to the party

Regards

David Metcalfe

Director

P: 08 8984 2523 | M: 0414 591 623
www.area9.com.au
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